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Dear Bevy,

I am writing to thank you and the entire membership of Soroptimists International of Greater Macomb

for your generous contributions to The Joseph Project. Your gifts mean a great deal to our organization.

In the midst of the ongoing public health emergency, our network of Legal First Responders continues to
render necessary legal aid to human trafficking survivors. We are currently providing various forms of
assistance to 13 formerly exploited individuals, including multiple out-of-state referrals. Their needs
range from criminal record expungement to medical debt compensation to child custody dispute
resolution. These legal challenges are often complex. Survivors cannot address them without

appropriate counsel.

That’s why the Soroptimists’ gifts are so meaningful. They are investments in the lives of those who

have been exploited. They advance work that helps survivors heal and move on.

On behalf of our whole team, thank you again for supporting this work. We could not execute the

mission of transitioning survivors from exploitation to empowerment without partners like you.

Sincerely,
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Nate Knapper
Founder & CEO
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